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KiLLl cLuB DE FRANCE

Dear colleagues, Presidents of the main killifish associations in Europe,

2024 marks the 50th anniversary of our association, and the Killi Club de France is delighted
to be organising its 50th congress from 20 to 22 September 2024.

It is therefore with great pleasure that we invite you to this celebration. This congress
promises to be a memorable occasion, marked "perhaps’ by an inspiring lecture by Dr
Jean-Henri Huber.

Your presence on this occasion would be an honour for us, and we are convinced that your
participation will add a special dimension to this unique celebration in the world of killifish.

The KCF will pay for your accommodation and meals on site, as well as 25% of the cost of
transport (up to a maximum of €200) to the Lac des Sapins in Cublize. If you are unable to
attend, you can still be represented by one of your members. We also hope that you will be
able to bring along some of the finest rarities from your members' breedings so that you can
enjoy a show worthy of this event.

Please confirm your attendance by 30 June. If you have any questions or specific requests,
please do not hesitate to contact us at yoannkcf@gmail.com.

We sincerely hope that you will be able to join us to celebrate this significant anniversary of the
Killi Club de France and that we will have the opportunity to enrich our mutual links.

Yours sincerely

PS: the full brochure with registration details will be sent to you shortly.

Yoann COLONNIER




